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I support SB 210.  It is time to secure our elections and voting.  Too many errors has 

happened  by allowing mail in voting, and allowing ballots to roll in up to weeks after 

an election is done.  This should not be how it is.  We should know the results of an 

election within a day.  Americans have lost faith in the security of our elections and it 

is time to give it back to us.  Absentee options ensures that everyone gets an 

opportunity to vote, there is no reason why the majority of Americans can't vote in 

person on the day of the election period.  We have to show ID for so many other 

things that don't even hold half the importance as an election.  Please give the 

American people back faith in our system and end mail in voting.  


